
SAINT PHILIP NERI CHURCH 
 

February 8, 2015 
 

Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

Second Collection This Weekend: 
Catholic Charities Appeal 

 
PLEASE PRAY for the sick so that they may be 
comforted by the concern and love of their familie sand 
the family of the Church: Jose Alvarez, Bella Jones 
Borkowski, Brian Bennett, Mary DiDonato, Lillian 
Doherty, Emily Donhauser, Lisa Dougherty, Bill 
Keenan, Jim Koller, Pat Kost, Nicholas Lannutti, 
George and Molly Lozinak, Phyllis Luther, James 
Maggetti, Sue Male, Joan Marine, Barbara Martinick, 
Toby Merrill, Maureen Micolli, James McBride, Jr., 
Stephen Merlin, Joe and Betty Mulligan, Mary Beth 
Nicola, Lisa O’Brien, Baby Addison Pfeffer, Baby 
Harper Ann Renshaw, Sue Roccia, Xavier Ross, Baby 
Peter Sayegh, Tim Schwartz, Eva Seeton, Kristin 
Shearon, Robert Smith, Janice Swan, Kena Thompson 
and for all those who are hoping and praying for organ 
transplants. 
 
PLEASE PRAY for those who died and those we 
remember in the silence of our hearts especially  
Nicholas Putsch and Warren Hart. 
 
BAPTISMAL INSTRUCTIONS are scheduled for 
Monday, February 16th at 7:30 PM (Please note date 
change) in the Rectory Conference Room. Your baby 
is always welcome in Church, however, for the 
instruction itself, please try to schedule a babysitter so 
you may be free to concentrate. Please call the Church 
Office at 610-834-1975 for sign up purposes. 
 
Marriage Preparation Day is scheduled for 
Saturday, February 21st at Saint Philip Neri Church. 
For more details and to register please contact the 
Church Office at 610-834-1975 or 
www.saintphilipnerichurch.com click on sacraments. 
The Pre Cana registration is located in the Marriage 
Preparation section. Please pray for all couples 
participating and preparing for the Sacrament of 
Marriage. 

 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

MONDAY, February 9th  
9:00 AM TO 7:00 PM-CHAPEL 

ANNOUNCED MASSES 
Monday 
  6:30 AM Robert Benson 
  8:30 AM Joseph and Dorothy Gill 
   
Tuesday  
  6:30 AM Anna Marie Russella 
  8:30 AM Joan Bass 
  
Wednesday  
  6:30 AM Stephen F. Scheier 
  8:30 AM Angeline and Michael DeAngelis 
 
Thursday  
  6:30 AM Joyce Von Lackum 
  8:30 AM Tullio Leomporra 
 
Friday  
  6:30 AM Thomas F. Keane, III. 
 Frank and Concetta Lupinacci  

and Family 
  8:30 AM Maureen Minetti 
 
Saturday  
  8:30 AM Stephen Petrokubi 
   
SPN Parish Pilgrimage Please join Father Anthony 

Hangholt on a Pilgrimage to Siena – 
San Gimignano – Assisi – Cascia – Rome 

June 21 – 30, 2015 
Cost: $4,150 Double Occupancy 

Includes Transportation to and from the airport 
$700 Deposit is due no later than February 15th. 

If interested, please contact Emilio Iuliano. 
Arrangements will be handled by: 

Ambler Travel 
Emilio Iuliano 
(215) 643-1336 

 
SPN Women's Guild Donut Sale Donut "Fastnacht" 
Weekend February 14th and 15th sponsored by the St. 
Philip Neri Women's Guild.  Delicious Suzy-Jo 
Donuts will be sold after all the Masses in the Church 
vestibule and side entrances.  No need to pre-
order.  First come first severed!  Prices for glazed 
donuts are $9 per dozen, $5 per half dozen, and $1 per 
donut.  Please support our fundraiser!  Volunteers are 
needed to sell donuts; please contact Maria Colavita at 
215-767-0756 or email mariacolavita@comcast.net  

 
Girl Scouts Cookies will be sold in the 

vestibule this Weekend. 
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SPN SCRIP Gift Cards Earn free gift cards or SPN 
tuition credits, and generate revenue for SPN!  The 
church office stocks a great selection of gift cards.  
Buy them after the weekend Masses or during church 
office hours.  FMO, contact Patti Hinchey, 215-836-
2129 or spnscrip@gmail.com. 
 
St Francis Inn Winter Needs: 
Men's & women's winter coats, hats & gloves, thermal 
underwear sz L&XL, clean Blankets, Coffee, Tea, 
Sugar, Powdered Milk, Peanut Butter and Jam, Tuna, 
Chili, Spaghettios, Paper Towels and Toilet Paper, 
Tissues, 13 & 30 gallon trash bags, large paper lunch 
bags, Laundry Detergent, Pine Sol, Bleach Sz 4-6 
Pampers, formula and baby food, Travel sz 
Deodorant, toothpaste, Chapstick, lotion. 
 
H.O.P.E. If you, or anyone you know, needs 
transportation to a doctor or dentist appointment, or to 
Church on Sunday, please call Anne or Bill Franks at 
610-828-2530 or email: ann59bil@gmail.com, or 
Loretta Zych at 215-836-1127. Additional weekday 
drivers and group leaders are needed. 
 

St. Philip Neri Women’s Guild  
Annual Covered Dish Night 

Thursday, March 5, 2015 7:30 pm 
St. Philip Neri School Cafeteria 

 

Come join us for a night of great food & friendship 
 

Bring a main course, side, vegetable, salad, or dessert 
that serves 8 

and your own place setting 
 

Please RSVP to the EVITE that you will receive 
shortly 

 or call / email Christy or Deanna to let them know 
what you are bringing 

 

Questions: please call or email  
Christy Haberstroh 610-283-1184, 

chaberstroh1@yahoo.com  
Deanna Marrone 215-805-8477, 

dmdm31796@aol.com 
 

Mark your calendar!! The 19th annual Kelly Ann 
O'Connor Fund Brunch will be held on Palm Sunday, 
March 29, 2015, at Flourtown Country Club from 11:30 
to 2:00.  For making donations or more information 
please contact:  Marianne O'Connor   610-825-4975  or 
oconnor4@comcast.net.   

MANUPPHILLY 
A Men’s Spirituality Conference 

March 7, 2015 
Registration: www.ManUpPhilly.com/Registration 

The Philippians An organization for senior citizens 
fifty years and older that offers trips, programs, 
service projects and entertainment. New members are 
always welcome. For more information on becoming 
a member, please contact Angela Berry (610) 260-
1211. 
 
Frozen Casseroles for St. John’s Hospice 
Could you find time to make a casserole for the 
homeless of St. John’s? Pans, lids and recipes are 
available in the Church Office and at Barbara 
McCarthy’s (610-828-2058). Frozen casseroles are 
brought to Barbara’s house by 9:00 AM. The next 
delivery date is March 4th. 
 
ARE YOU A PARENT WHO HAS LOST A 
CHILD? An informal group of Moms and Dads get 
together to talk or just listen to others who understand 
how you feel. For more information contact: Marianne 
O'Connor 610-825-4975 or Rosemary McNichol 215- 
247-2267. This group meets every third Tuesday of 
the month at 7:00 PM in the Rectory Conference 
Room. 
 
Music and Memory Program at the Sisters of St. 
Joseph Villa The Sisters of St. Joseph are seeking 
new or used workable i pod donations.  
They are initiating a Music and Memory Program at 
our Villa. Research and observation have shown that 
music gives pleasure to persons with advanced 
dementia.  

Donations or questions may be directed to Sr. Lourdes 
Kennedy SSJ at St. Philip’s Convent or St. Joseph 
Villa. 
 
Pilgrimage to St. Giana National Shrine  
Butera Travel is hosting a one-day bus tour on April 
19th to the Archdiocesan National Shrine of St. Giana 
at Nativity of Our Lord in Warminster, PA. Mass will 
be held at 12 pm. The bus will leave St. Philip Neri at 
10:30am and return by 5:00pm. For further 
information please visit the website 
www.buteratravel.com/pacakages.html or email 
Betty@buteratravel.com or call (610) 828-4474. 
 

Infant and Toddler 
Safety Tips 

Thursday, February 19, 2015 
7 PM to 9 PM 

Immaculata University Senior BSN Students 
For more information please call 610-826-9683 

or see the bulletin boards. 
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St. Philip Neri Theatre Company 

Presents  
 

 
 

Weekend of March 13th thru March 15th, 
2015 

Send a special message to your favorite 
actor by buying a patron 

(Hand written notes are fine. All 
messages are retyped in proper format.) 
~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 

$1 – One Line 
$5 – ¼ of Page                             

$10 – Half of Page 
$20 – Full Page 

Forward message and payment  
no later  than Sunday. Febraury 22nd.    

 c/o school office  attn: Jennifer 
McMenamin 

 
 

FAMILY 

 
MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR A NIGHT 

OF FAMILY FUN 
FRIDAY, MARCH 6, 2015 

6:00 PM – 9:00 PM 
at St. Philip Neri School Hall 

BINGO for all ages 
with a lot of GREAT prizes 

but sorry, no cash prizes 
Kitchen will be open...so come early and stay late 

admission - $1 per person 
Bingo cards sold all night- $.25 each 

 

 
 
 

For the Season of Lent Fresh Brew Bible Study is 
presenting A Powerful Study on the Blessed 
Mother Beginning on Thursday February 19th.  
Join us for Mary: A Biblical Walk with the Blessed 
Mother at Saint Philip Neri in the Rectory Conference 
Room beginning Thursday February 19th from 6:30 to 
8:00 PM and continuing every Thursday (except Holy 
Thursday) for eight weeks. For this study, we will also 
be reading “Walking with Mary – A Biblical Journey 
from Nazareth to the Cross” by Edward Sri.  For more 
information or to register for the study, email 
josephbanecker@aol.com. 
 

St. Philip Neri CYO 
Intramural Basketball 
3rd and 4th Grade Girls/Boys 

Have Fun Playing Basketball in a Fun 
Environment 
• Open to all St. Philip Neri Parishioners/Skill 

Levels 
• Separate Boys and Girls Leagues 
• All Games Played at SPN Gym 

(Tuesdays/Thursdays/Sundays) 
• Season Will Run from March to Beginning of 

April 
• Teams Coached by SPN Parish High School 

Students 
• No Records or Playoffs, Everyone Plays 

Equally 
• Sponsored by SPN CYO 
• Cost $30 per player 
• Volunteers Needed to Referee and Work Snack 

Stand 
Questions? Email Eileen Flaherty 

(eflhrty@comcast.net); Anna Crone 
(cronefam@comcast.net), Lisa Coscia 

(lcoscia@aol.com) 
On-line Registration Only 

Registration Deadline: Wednesday, February 11th. 
*** Late Registrations Will Not Be Accepted*** 

Click below or Register on the SPN CYO Website 
http://www.spncyo.org/online-sports-

registration.html 
Select “New User”, Gender, 3rd or 4th Grade, IBL 

Basketball 
 

World Meeting of Families: 
To register or to learn more visit 

WorldMeeting2015.org 
 

Open your home and host a family! It is easy to sign 
up online host@WorldMeeting2015.org 

 
014phi 
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WANT TO HELP? 
HOST A FAMILY! 
 

 

Host Families can offer visitors a spare bedroom for a small nightly fee.  

This is a great opportunity to provide visitors an affordable trip where 

they experience life in a Philadelphia area home.  

 
 

 

 

THOUSANDS WILL VISIT 

FOR THIS 

INTERNATIONAL EVENT 

FROM SEPTEMBER  

22 - 27, 2015. 

 

HOMESTAY OFFERS A 

HIGHLY AUTHENTIC 

EXPERIENCE TO THOSE 

VISITING FOR THE 

WORLD MEETING OF 

FAMILIES. 

 

 

 

OPEN YOUR HOME AND 

HOST A FAMILY! IT IS 

EASY TO SIGN UP 

ONLINE. 

 

LEARN MORE AT 

WORLDMEETING2015.ORG  

UNDER “HOST A FAMILY” OR 

EMAIL US AT 
HOST@WORLDMEETING2015.ORG. 

 



 

Please join us at the 

St. Philip Neri Women’s Guild 

MONTE CARLO NIGHT 

Benefiting the St. Philip Neri Community 

437 Ridge Pike Lafayette Hill, PA 19444 
 

EARLY BIRD TICKET PRICE EXTENDED THROUGH 
FEBRUARY 15, 2015 

 

Place: St. Philip Neri  

When: Saturday, March 21, 2015 

Time: 6:00 p.m. – 11:00 p.m. 

Tickets - $60.00* 
*Ticket price includes – 5 hour open bar (beer and wine), dinner (Pepperoncini Restaurant), 

music/dancing (MCM entertainment), and a gambling voucher, if purchased by February 15, 

2015 (date extended). 

 

If purchased after February 15, 2015 the ticket price will be $75 per ticket. 

 

Tickets can be purchased completing the attached form and sending the form and payment  

TO:  Stephanie Carney at 104 Blue Ridge Road Plymouth Meeting, PA 19462. 
 

If you have children in St. Philip, payment can be sent in through school, sent to Stephanie 

c/o Grace Carney Grade 4/Room 14.   Checks will be made out to St. Philip Neri Women’s 

Guild.  We anticipate tickets selling fast, so get them in ASAP.  RESERVE your tickets or any 

questions about tickets should be sent to Stephanie at edna104@yahoo.com 

 

BUY online : 

http://events.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=qsxqezsab&oeidk=a07eadw838v6b87b5e9 

or send to Stephanie Carney as noted above 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

TICKET REQUEST             email address: _________________________________________ 

 

Name: ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Street Address: _______________________________________________________________ 

 

CSZ _____________________________________ # of tickets (money enclosed) ___________ 
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Infant and Toddler  

Safety Tips 

Thursday, February 19, 2015 

7 PM to 9 PM 

Facilitator 

Ro Kunaszuk , DrNP, CNM 

At 

1075 Colwell Lane 

Conshohocken, Pa. 19428 

Presented by 

Immaculata University Senior BSN Students 

Breast Feeding 

Car Seat Safety 

Post Partum Depression 

Safe Sleep 

Please join us for information & light refreshments 

RSVP or Walk-ins Welcome 

610-826-9683 
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